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November 5, 2023

Michael Forst

Forst Construction, Inc.
26 Gingerbread Lane
East Hampton, NY 11937

Dear Michael,

We wanted to express to you how happy we are with our new home in East Hampton. It was a
pleasure working with your team to design our home, in the style and size we desired, along with
the customization and attention to detail that we experienced. You and your team brought creative
ideas to our discussions and worked collaboratively in bringing our vision to life.

We especially appreciated your thoroughness and honesty as you were both budget conscious and
highly knowledgeable of our needs throughout the process. You and your team were professional,
patient and thoughtful in planning and execution. You also were flexible in our discussions, and
even accommodated our desire to break ground on Susan'’s birthday.

Most especially, you delivered our new home ahead of time and on budget. We couldn’t be happier
with and more appreciative of your work. Thank you so very much.

Kindest personal regards,
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lohn and Susan Flannerv




